


 
 
 
 

ENERGY COMMISSION LETTER TO HOMEOWNERS 
NEW DUCT SEALING REQUIREMENTS 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT 
 
 

The undersigned Buyer(s) and Seller(s) acknowledge receipt of the attached California Energy Commission 
letter dated July 6, 2010 regarding the 2008 Building Energy Efficiency Standards relating to home system 
ducting. 

 
Depending upon certain conditions, if a central air conditioner or furnace was installed or replaced after August 
1, 2005; the ducts must be tested for leakage. If the ducts leak 15% or more, then repairs must be made to the 
ducts. Additional testing may then be required to verify that the work was done properly. It is strongly 
recommended that all of this work be done by licensed contractors who should obtain all required permits. 

 
These new duct sealing requirements may impact a Seller's disclosure obligations and! or any negotiation 
between principals regarding replacing heating, ventilating and air conditions (HVAC) systems. These new 
requirements may increase the costs associated with replacing or installing an HVAC system. 

 
Realtors do not have the requisite expertise to determine the need for testing or sealing ducts and will not 
verify the information provided about the condition of the HVAC system by others. The undersigned 
acknowledge receipt of this disclosure and the attached letter. 

 
 
Property:   

 
City:  State:  Zip:   

 
 
 
Buyer Name Buyer Signature Date 

 
 
 
Buyer Name Buyer Signature Date 

 
 
 

Seller Name Seller Signature Date 
 
 
 

Seller Name Seller Signature Date 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7412 Elsie Avenue 
Sacramento, CA 95828 

916-681-5112 • 916-681-5117 fax 


